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22nd November 2024 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
YEAR 1 CHRISTMAS PRODUCTIONS 

 
Butterflies – Monday 16th December 2.15pm 
Ladybirds – Tuesday 17th December 9.15am 

Dragonflies – Tuesday 17th December 2.15pm 
 

 
 
Christmas is fast approaching and the children are poised to begin practicing their parts for 
the Christmas Productions.  Allowing more individuals to shine, we perform these in classes. 
From this year we will be organising the majority of costumes in school to reduce your 
“Christmas sensory overload”.  If we do need your support, you will be contacted personally. 
 
Please note the doors will not open until 15 minutes before each performance starts and 
entrance is via the side hall door. 
 
A maximum of 4 people per child only can attend.  If at all possible, please leave younger 
children at home as at times they can be noisy and detract from the performance for the 
children and other members of the audience.  Tickets are not issued in advance.   
 
Each performance will last 30 minutes.  Children performing in afternoon shows can be 
collected slightly early, once they are changed, from their usual collection point.  If you have 
other children at the Infants, you can make your way to the main reception and we will 
endeavor to collect them for you too. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mrs Mandy Grayson 
Headteacher       
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